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                                                             Gary Bruns  
                                              Rio Rancho, NM 87144-0834  

                                                           May 15, 2003  

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
P.O. Box 50221  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

Dear Alcohol Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau:  

RE: TTB Notice No.4  

TTB Notice No.4 is an insult to business owners everywhere. The government has loaded us down with enough taxes and regulatory rules. The regulation changes being 
reviewed concerning flavored malt beverages would be too much for many retailers to handle.  ��������������������������������������������������������������������������

If the new rules pass flavored malt beverages would essentially be eliminated. The entire product line would be altered to the point that its consumer following 
would be threatened. The people not lost by the new taste would certainly be put off by the outrageous taxes. The end result is the loss of a whole lot of business.  

There are few thriving industries today. A sensible government would take every measure to ensure the continued success of the companies that have not already folded. 
Please lead our government in the ways of sensibility. Oppose this rules change and seek a compromise that will not jeopardize this industries success.  ��������������

Regards,  

Gary Bruns 




